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North Warren Central School District
Special Meeting of the Board of Education
North Warren Central School
February 24, 2021

Mr. Maday called the meeting to order at 5:05 PM, followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

School Board Members Present:  Buckman, Hill (remote), Maday, Swan (remote).

School Board Members Absent: Erickson, Freebern, LaGuerre

Also Present: Michele G. French, Superintendent; Judith McAvey, District Clerk;
Christopher Lail, Business Official.

Motion by Mr. Buckman, seconded by Mrs. Hill to approve the following resolution:
RESOLVED, that the North Warren Board of Education approve the Football
Preparedness Plan for the 2020-2021 school year and authorize the Board President
to sign the plan.
Motion carried unanimously.

Mrs, French reports the district is waiting for Dr. Gallagher’s approval before the
plan can be submitted to DOH.

Motion by Mr. Buckman, seconded by Mrs. Hill to approve Glens Falls National Bank
as the credit care provider through First National Bank of Omaha.
Motion carried unanimously.

The next Board meeting will be March 15, 2020 at 6:30 PM.

Motion by Mr, Buckman, seconded by Mrs. Hill to adjourn at 5:11 PM.
Motion carried unanimously.
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